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To:  The Public Service Commission of Utah 
 
From:  The Office of Consumer Services 
   Michele Beck, Director 
   Danny A.C. Martinez, Utility Analyst 
   Cheryl Murray, Utility Analyst 
 
Copies To: PacifiCorp & Rocky Mountain Power 

Barb Coughlin, Director of Customer Service & Regulatory 
Liaison 
David Taylor, Manager of Regulation 

    
  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
   Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 
 
Date:  March 13, 2013 
Subject: Correction Memo for Docket No. 13-035-T03, Customer 

Accommodation for a Non-Standard Metering Device 
 
On March 13, 2013, the Office of Consumer Services (“Office”) filed a memo for Docket 
13-035-T03 with the Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission”).  In the memo, 
the Office recommended to include the restocking cost for the non-standard meter of 
$31.35 omitted in Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) meter exchange proposal.  An 
error was made in calculating the total cost for a meter exchange.  The correct total cost 
should be $283.64, not $286.64. 
 

 


